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  Members Present: Glenn French  

     Dilip Jain 

      

 

The Board of Health met on Wednesday, April 8, 2009, in conference room B of the 

Northborough Town offices. The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Glenn 

French. The minutes for the February meeting were approved as amended. 

 

The Board reviewed a written request from Mary Napolitano, Treasurer for Metrowest 

Liquor & Convenience Store. Ms. Napolitano is seeking an extension on approved septic 

plans for the building located at 308 Main Street. In an e-mail, Ms. Napolitano indicates 

that the septic system is currently performing without issue. Ms. Roach advised the Board 

that Ms. Terry fully supports approving a one year extension on the septic plans. 

According to BOH records this septic plan was approved on June 27, 2006 and will 

expire on June 27, 2009. Prior to issuing an extension the Board requested more 

information as to how the system was deemed in failure and an assessment of the existing 

system.  

 

The Board reviewed the recent food inspections that were completed by Ms. Terry, no 

outstanding issues were reported.  

 

The next Board of Health meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 13, 2009.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 PM.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Sarah L. Roach 

 

 


